PUBLIC WATER SUPPLY DISTRICT #8 OF CLAY COUNTY

THE MONTHLY BOARD MEETING HAS BEEN SUSPENDED
FOR THE MONTH OF DECEMBER, 2024.

REGULAR MONTHLY BOARD MEETINGS WILL RESUME WITH
THE SCHEDULED JANUARY 16, 2025 MEETING AT THE DISTRICT
OFFICE.

THERE WILL BE AN INFORMAL GATHERING OF BOARD
MEMBERS AND STAFF AT 7:00 PM, DECEMBER 19, 2024. NO
DISTRICT BUSINESS WILL BE DISCUSSED OR ACTED UPON.




